
SHEFFIELD HISTORICAL SOCIETY 
SHEFFIELD, MASSACHUSETTS 

01257 

Volume VII, No. 2 
Winter, 1979-80 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year to our members and friends, both 
old and new. We do have some of both to report on, people whose contri­
butions in time, money, talents, or donations have made this year very 
successful and cause us to look eagerly ahead to the coming year. But 
more of that later in the Newsletter. 

REGULAR MEETING DATES (7:30, Dewey Memorial Hall unless otherwise 
noted.) . 

December 14. Our Traditional Christmas Dinner, 6:30 p.m. 
Note the special time. Tickets must be purchased in advance, 
$2.50, from Ethel Mertching, 229-8427 or Mount Everett Lumber, 
229-8777. There is a limit of 90 tickets. According to 
Virginia Drury, chairperson, the dinner will be a duplicate 
of last year featuring stuffed turkey, squash and creamed 
onions, rolls, cranberry sauce, and coffee/tea with pumpkin 
or apple pie for dessert. 

Bring your own place setting of dinner plate, dessert 
plate, cup and saucer, and flatware. 

The evening will feature traditional holiday readings by 
Timothy Chung and Scott Kalicki of Great Barrington plus 
Christmas caroling to the music of our own Madge Valentine. 

January 11. Dig in to your old trunks and closets. Milton's 
favorite program - Show & Tell. 

Refreshments: Alice Ann Chase, Sally Proper, Margaret 
Philbrick. 

February 8. The Society's curator of photography and faculty 
member at Berkshire School, Chris Coenen, will give a brief, 
illustrated history of photography. 

Refreshments: Charlotte Oleen, Margaret Jones 

March 14. Doreen Young, faculty member at Simon's Rock Early 
College, Board of Directors of Arrowhead, will draw from her 
vast knowledge and experience in things historical to bring us 
the evening's program. 

Refreshments: Lillian Preiss, Marion Barnum, Marie 
Walbridge, Richard Combes. 
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